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Subject:
Ian Walker
Re: 15357 - Galena Hill Public Consultation - 2876 County Road l-21, City of
Kawartha Lakes

Categories: Telecom

Hello Ian,

We would like to advise you that we have not received any formal comments regarding the proposed
telecommunication tower development.

In response to Wayne Taylor, the proposed telecommunication tower is located on the east side of 2876
CKL Road 121.

Regards,
Brayden Libawski

On Mon, Apr 30, 2018 at 12:00 PM, Ian Walker <rwalker@kawarthalakes. wrote:

Hi Brayden

Just Wayne Taylor of 

-phoned 

me on March 26,2018 to inquire as to the
location on the lot. He indicated he is the abutting landowner on the west side, and had no
issues if the tower is located on the east side of 2876 CKL Road 121 . I left him a voice
message on the same day indicating the location of the tower. I've had no other inquiries.

Regards,

lan Walker, BSc.

Planning Officer - Large Developments, Development Services - Planning Division

iwalker@kawarthalakes.ca

@kawarthalakes

www.kawarthalakes.ca

City of Kawartha Lakes
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This message, including any attachments, is privileged and intended only for the addressee(s) named above. lf you are not the
intended recipient, you must not read, use or disseminate the information contained in this E-mail. lf you have received this E-
mail transmission in error, please notiff the sender immediately by telephone, fax or E-mail and permanently delete this E-mail
from your computer, including any attachments, without making a copy. Access to this E-mail by anyone else is
unauthorized. Thank you.

From : Brayden Libawski fma ilto : bl ibawski@thebiql ierigrou o, com]
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 11:33 AM
To: Ian Walker
Subject: 15357 - Galena Hill PublicConsultation -2875 County Road 121, Cityof Kawartha Lakes

Hello Ian,

I hope my email finds you well after the weekend!

I am looking to touch base with you regarding2876 County Road 121 and the Public Consultation for
the proposed telecommunication tower development. Have you received any formal comments from
residents?

Kind regards,

Brayden Libawski, MSc.Pl.

Planner
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